
Food  Trend:  Traditional
Sunday Meals

By Lauren Burczyk

We’re keeping the traditions alive with this new food trend.
Do you miss sitting around the table on a Sunday, while mom
makes a traditional meal for your family? Well, you’re in luck
with these new food tips! Sunday meal food ideas are a great
way to please the whole family and get them prepared for the
busy week ahead. Take some of our food advice and gather
around the table every Sunday for a home-cooked meal just like
Mom used to make.
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Here  are  some  traditional  Sunday
meal food ideas:

1. Meat Loaf and Mashed Red Potatoes: This classic comfort
food is sure to please meat lovers and carb cravers alike.
This traditional recipe can cooked up in the crockpot for a
simple, yet satisfying Sunday dinner.

Related Link: 5 Food Trends to Watch for in 2019

2. Balsamic Roast Chicken: This surprisingly simple-to-make
roast chicken will have your family running back for seconds.
This Sunday-special chicken is flavored with rosemary, wine,
and balsamic vinegar.

Related Link: Food Trends: Floral Flavors Are The Next Big
Thing

3. Sunday Pot Roast: You can prepare a down-home dinner any
day of the week, with the help of your slow cooker and this
meal. Gather the family around the dinner table to enjoy this
tender and savory roast.

4. Slow Roasted Chicken and Vegetables: This meal’s easy to
prepare and is always a family favorite. With very little prep
time and few ingredients, it’s the perfect addition to your
Sunday gatherings.

5. Puff Pastry Chicken Potpie: If you’re looking for comfort
food, then look no further. This potpie is easy, filling, and
super-satisfying with it’s flaky crust, tasty chicken, and
hearty vegetables.

Can you think of any more Sunday meal food ideas? Comment
below.
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